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From: Nate Carlisle <ncarlisle@sltrib.com>
Subject: athlete drug testing
Date: Mon, 10 Sep 2007 15:36:09 -0600
To: <kdavidso@niu.edu>
Attachments: 0

Dear Vice President Davidson:

Thank you for your letter of September 4 and the documents and data
you supplied concerning drug testing of NIU athletes. 

Can you please provide the sports played by those athletes who tested
positive for drug use? 

Thank you. 

Sincerely,

Nate Carlisle
Reporter
The Salt Lake Tribune
Phone: (801) 257-8794
Fax: (801) 257-8525
E-mail: ncarlisle@sltrib.com


